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Our Woodstock Residential Care Home residents have started to prepare for the festive season by creating clay Christmas

tree decorations.

We first rolled out the clay and then used our tree cutters to create some different sized Christmas trees. When they had

dried, we got busy with our bright paints and decorated them in festive colours.

These handmade decorations will be used for the Christmas tree that we will be having at the Tunstall Church tree festival next

month. We can’t wait to go and see our creations on show!

 

 

 


